Alexander Bastrykin conducts meeting in Saint-Petersburg

Alexander Bastrykin has conducted a meeting in the Saint-Petersburg Head Investigative Directorate
of Investigative Committee with the heads of investigative offices of Northwestern Federal District.

Reports on executed work in 1% quarter of 2017 were presented by heads of investigative offices of
Karelia, Komi and Kaliningrad Region. The Chairman also was presented progress and results of
investigation of several major cases, which are currently being investigated by the Saint-Petersburg,
Leningrad Region Offices and Northwestern Traffic Directorate. Special attention was given to
investigation of cases connected with delays of salaries, quality of cases that are sent to courts and
upbringing of new investigators.

At the end of the meeting, Alexander Bastrykin ordered increasing work efficiency of investigative
offices and gave orders to investigators engaged into investigation of major crimes.
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